
 

PTA - News 

 

Thank you to everyone who attended the PTA Meeting last week.  The last 18 months have 
been particularly tricky for the PTA, as all of our usual events have of course been cancelled, 
but now that restrictions are being lifted and life is getting back to normal, we are excited to 
be able to get back to organising some fun and exciting events for our school community! 
 
Unfortunately this year we will not be able to hold our usual Summer Fair. But we are 
working hard to come up with an alternative event that will add some fun and colour to the 
final term of this unforgettable year, and hope to be able to share details with you shortly. 
 
Many of the brilliant PTA team who have worked so hard in the past few years have stepped 
down this year, as their children are reaching the end of their time at Burlington.  We all owe 
them a huge debt of gratitude for working so hard to do so much for both of our schools.  A 
big thank you in particular to Julie Hickman (Chair) Viv Quan (Treasurer) and Navita Rathod 
(Secretary), who worked tirelessly with the rest of the PTA to raise the funds that have 
recently paid for a wonderful new Library for the Junior School, and purchased a welcome 
back book for every child when they returned to school. 
 
Your new PTA Committee will be: 
 
Sally Henderson - Chair 
Russell Miles - Treasurer 
Zoe McKinnon – Secretary 

 

 
We’re really looking forward to creating some memorable events, and of course raising lots 
of money for our wonderful schools.  PLEASE do consider joining us!  If you have any 
questions, suggestions, or would just like to raise your hand as someone who could offer 
some help (even if it’s just an hour!), please contact us on: info.burlingtonpta@gmail.com 
 
We look forward to seeing everyone at a PTA event soon! 
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